
TOWN OF WEST POINT

The town board of the Town of West Point held a special

meeting on Thursday, January 28, 1993 at 7:30 p.m. The town board

members present were: Fred Thistle-Chairman, and Alan Treinen-lst

Supervisor. A. Dave Cole was absent. Also present were: Edith

Eberle-Clerk and Harry Sawyer-Assessor.

The meeting was published in the Lodi Enterprise and the Sauk

Prairie Star and posted in three places.

On the agenda is Woodlake Trails Mobile Home Park License.

After a lot of discussion between Mr. Ron Beaton from Anchor

Property Management, Mr. Bud Styer, and the town board a motion was

made by Alan Treinen to grant a mobile home park license to Anchor

Property Management (on behalf of Woodlake Trails), 2nd by Fred

Thistle - motion carried.

A motion was made by Alan Treinen to adjourn the meeting at

7:55 p.m., 2nd by Fred Thistle - motion carried.

Edith Eberle

Town Clerk


